From: Lauren McDonald

To:
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - Building Energy Performance
Date: Wednesday, 16 October 2019 11:39:00 a.m.

ocor [N

| am writing in response to the New Zealand Green Building Council’s LGOIMA email request,
received on 3 October 2019 requesting information from the Dunedin City Council. This
information provided below relates to the Council’s main building, The Civic Centre at 50 The
Octagon, Dunedin. | have restated your information requests together with our response for
clarity below:

1. During the next 12 months do you have plans to assess and certify the sustainability
performance of your major property asset(s) or tenancies using 3rd party certified tools
including the NZ Government’s NABERSNZ Office Energy Performance scheme or Green
Star Performance certification tool for existing buildings?

YES

2. How much grid supplied electricity (kWh) did your main Council Office building consume
in the previous financial year (2018/19)?
1. GWh

3. How much gas (kWh or MJ) if any, did your main Council Office building consume in the
previous financial year (2018/19)?
1.5 GWh
4. How much Diesel (litres) for non-backup purposes if any, did your main Council Office
building consume in the previous financial year (2018/19)?
NIL
5. How much Coal (Kg) if any, did your main Council Office building consume in the previous
financial year (2018/19)?
NIL

6. What is the floor area (m2) of this building?
¢.8,000 m?

7. a) Does the Council occupy the whole building or do other tenants occupy the building?
Tenants occupy some of the building

b) If other tenants are in the building does the energy use and floor area include them?
Floor area and energy use does not include tenants

| hope that this information is of assistance as part of NZGBC’s annual market review.
Yours sincerely

Lauren McDonald
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